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9 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The ‘Class of 2023’ GCSE Certificate Presentation Evening 
 
We would like to invite your child to the ‘Class of 2023’ GCSE Certificate Presentation Evening which 
is to be held on Wednesday 29 November 2023 at 5.30pm. We were extremely pleased with our 
students’ achievements and excellent GCSE results this year which are a result of their hard work and 
your support. 
  
The evening is an opportunity to celebrate their achievements and remember students’ time at The 
King’s School. It will also be a chance for them to socialise with staff and students they may not have 
seen for some time. We will provide some light refreshments in the Deli followed by a short formal 
part to the evening where last year’s teachers will present students with the certificates that they 
worked so hard for.   
  
It is important that we know who will be attending and for this reason we ask you to email Jennifer 
Parkin, Exams Officer, at Jparkin@kings.patrust.org.uk or call school on 01977 601701 by 27 November 
2023, if your child would like to attend. We will be limiting numbers for attendance to 'plus 2' which 
we would insist on being close and immediate family only. 
  
If students are unable to attend, they may collect their Exam Certificates after 4 December 2023, in 
person, from the Main Reception (Mill Hill entrance) between 8.00am and 4.00pm. They will need to 
bring a form of photographic ID with them; a college card, passport or provisional licence can be 
accepted. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Miss L Long 
Year 11 Leader 

mailto:admin@kings.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/
mailto:Jparkin@kings.patrust.org.uk

